Village Of Woodsburgh

JACOB HARMAN, DEPUTY MAYOR CARL CAYNE, TRUSTEE BARRY PLATNICK, TRUSTEE ALAN HIRMES, TRUSTEE



MICHELLE BLANDINO, VILLAGE CLERK BRIAN S. STOLAR, VILLAGE ATTORNEY WILLIAM DOUGHERTY, BUILDING INSPECTOR DAVID PERL, TREASURER

30 PIERMONT AVENUE • HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557 TELEPHONE (516) 295-1400 • FACSIMILE (516) 295-1406

LEE A. ISRAEL, MAYOR

August 8, 2019

Dear Neighbors:

This month's meeting will be held on Monday, August 19, 2019 at 8:00 p.m. at Village Hall and we hope to see you there.

With Hurricane season upon us, please take a moment to review the condition of the trees on your property. Arrangements should be made to remove any damaged or diseased trees as well as limbs and shrubbery that overhang the Village roadways, particularly at the corner intersections. This maintenance is the responsibility of each individual homeowner and your prompt attention is appreciated.

As school will soon be in session, a clear visibility triangle and ample standing area is critical for our children's safety while waiting for the bus. Please be sure to review corner intersections to make sure that shrubbery and tree growth is not impeding visibility to ensure the safety of all pedestrians and motorists alike.

Please note that garbage cannot be brought out to curb to be left for pickup. Garbage removal and recycling is done as a backyard pickup. We ask that you do not bring or leave garbage to the front of your home to be picked up. Any special pickup for removal should be directly addressed with the sanitation department and contact information can be found on the website under the important numbers and links tab.

Also, please refer to the Village Website www.woodsburghny.com for updated information regarding any proposed development and long term planning. There is now a separate tab on the homepage for public review as Long Range Planning. We hope that it will keep residents better informed as it relates to the Village and this very important subject.

I hope you are enjoying your summer and look forward to seeing you on the 19th.

With Best Regards,

Lee A. Israel, Mayor